Dear FES Families,

Summer is almost here and if;’}’Summer Readingi‘;ﬁ

has started! FES is again participating in the Governor's Summer
Reading Challenge. All current students (school year 2023-2024),
preK-3 through 7th, who participate in Summer Reading will be

eligible for a visit to the PTO-sponsored OICE CREAM
TRUCK{} in the fall, with a special prize for the top
reader in each grade, as well as an CQAWARDY? for

the number one reader in the schooll

Books read over the summer also count foward the &Janet

Carlson Calvert Library§&S Summer Reading Program,
so be sure to submit your list to them as welll All FES students
are automatically enrolled in their Summer Reading Program
starting June 1st. The theme this year is "Adventure Begins at
the Library”, so go and enjoy programs given by the CT DEEP. the
Dennison Pequotsepos Nature Center, and others featuring live
animals, learning about your environment, and much, much morel
Remember to check out the monthly program schedules that
were sent home or their website at calvertlibrary.org.

Happy reading!

Mrs. Andrew - FES Library
Miss Chris - JCC Library



